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Congratulations to our MPS Faculty, Dr. Eslam Mohamed, Assistant Professor of Medical Immunology
at College of Graduate Studies for his new publication as a co-author in Biomedicines. The title of the
paper is “RELT Is Upregulated in Breast Cancer and Induces Death in Breast Cancer Cells”. We are
always proud of our faculty for their research breakthrough and academic dedication. 

Career Fair! 

NOVEMBER 2024

1.

MPS Faculty Publication  

We had the pleasure of inviting James Ritchie from Global University Systems (GUS) give a
presentation on the Healthcare career options that the GUS can offer to our MPS students. It
was an interactive session where our MPS students raised questions relating to the Medical
school, tuition and scholarships and overall how the GUS can help support the CNU MPS
students. 
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2.

MPS Thanksgiving Potluck
We had an amazing Thanksgiving Potluck with our wonderful students and faculty. The
delicious food and great company made it truly a memorable event. The variety of food was
amazing  and the passion that went into each dish was evident, making the celebration even
more special. Thank you all for bringing your favorite dishes and sharing in the joy of gratitude. 
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3.

Final Exam Preparations - Tutoring Session
Our student tutor Hansoo Kim wrapping up tutoring session before finals week. The dedication
and passion the students bring to their studies is amazing. Thank you to all our student tutors
for creating a supportive and encouraging environment, your effort and dedication truly makes
a difference. Good luck to our students for the finals week!


